
 

 

 

 

June 8, 2023 

The Honorable Senator Diane T. Capehart 

Committee on Rules & Judiciary, Chairperson 

35th Legislature of the U.S. Virgin Islands  

3022 Estate Golden Rock 

Christiansted, Virgin Islands 00820 

 

 

 

   

    

  

 

  

   

   

  

 

 

   

   

  

   

    

   

   

 

 

  

  

  

   

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kwaku A. Tenah 

Presiding Bishop – President  

VIA EMAIL: senatorcapehart@legvi.org

Dear Senator Capehart:

It is my absolute pleasure to submit this written testimonial on behalf of Mrs. Lisa M. Alejandro as the Legislation of 

the Virgin Islands of the United States considers her for the Commissionership of the Department of Property and 

Procurement.

As the Chief Executive Administrator (CEA) and Presiding Bishop of the S.D. James Evangelistic Association, Inc.

and Evangelistic Pentecostal Churches Worldwide, Inc., (hereinafter called “The Ministry”), I have had the 

privilege of  knowing Mrs. Alejandro  for approximately thirty-four  (34) years. Mrs.  Alejandro remains  a  
member  in  very good standing and has been a licensed minister the Ministry for more than 30 years. She is the 

Assistant Pastor and Co-founder of her local church, Full Body E.P.C of St. Thomas.

Minister Lisa, as known throughout the Ministry, is highly respected and is a role model of the Faith of our Lord Jesus 

Christ. The leadership of this Ministry thoroughly enjoyed the years knowing and seeing Minister Lisa’s extraordinary 

growth. She is humble, honest, caring, dependable, and incredibly hard-working. Beyond that, she is an impressive 

public speaker who knows her audience and represents the Ministry of Christ impressively.

Her knowledge of the Bible and expertise in teaching, counseling, and witnessing, are some but not all her gifted 

talents. Minister Lisa is an achiever of high standards in faith and her service to the greater community is noteworthy.

Along with her undeniable faith gifts, Minister Lisa has always been an absolute joy to work with and a true team 

player that always manages to foster positive discussions and bring the best out of others.

Without  a  doubt,  I  confidently recommend Commissioner  Nominee Lisa  M.  Alejandro to  join  your  team of 

Commissioners in the Virgin Islands. As a dedicated and knowledgeable ‘Woman of God’ and an all-around great 

person, I know that she will be a beneficial addition to the Virgin Islands Government. She will be a great asset to the 

people and the Virgin Islands Government.

Please feel free to contact me at 1-352-214-1956 or by email to “drkwakuatenah@gmail.com” should you wish to 

discuss Minister  Lisa’s stewardship, qualifications, and  experience  further.  I would be  happy  to  expand  on  my 

recommendation.
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